l'want to convey my thoughts and feelings of sorrow for the loss of life and violence in
Minneapolis, and reflect on the tragic death of George Floyd and its impact on the
fabric of the trust and support that all peace officers in our nation rely on to protect and
serve. This aberrant, inexcusable, and inexplicable incident has angered the policing
profession. It goes against the tremendous service many peace officers across this
nation perform each and every day.

At the Mountain View Police Department, we will continue to focus on our
commitment to the values, ethical standards, and priorities of our City, our Department
and our community. We will continue to do all we can to provide exceptional service to
you by working first and foremost with compassion and care for all. Weare honored.to

be able to protect and serve all those who call Mountain View home.

-- Police Chief Max Bosel



